
 

Dates for this term…  

Monday  12th June 

Healthy Eating Week  

 

Tuesday 13th June 

Story Tent  

Multiply Coffee Morning 

 

Wednesday 14th June 

Bear Class Special Lunch  

Jo Jingles  

 

Thursday 15th June  

Adventure Babies  

 

Friday 16th June  

Sports Day R-Y6 

What a great first week back we have had at Darnhall! We are very im-

pressed with all of the reading the children did over half term. We have given 

out lots of reading buddies and books from our vending machine! 

A big thank you to everyone who made a donation for our Wear It Yellow Day 

to raise money for Cystic Fibrosis in loving memory of one of our mums. 

Over the next few weeks will be inviting Bear, Badger and Owl Class for our 

special Parent/Carer lunch. We look forward to seeing you. 

Next week is Healthy Eating Week. We will have a variety of activities in class 

and children will have the opportunity to sample some fruits! 

Sports Day is on Friday 16th, please ensure children are wearing full PE 

Kits. You can place an order on our online shop if there is anything you need.  
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Congratulations to this week’s 

attendance winners!  

Otter Class  

Otter Class have had amazing attend-

ance this week. They have been award-

ed 15 minutes of extra outdoor play. 

School Lunches  

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website. Next 

week is Week 1. 

There will be no Craft Club 

after school on Thursday 

22nd June due to Fun Fest.  





The following residentials are 
available for next year’s Y2,4 

and 6. 

They are live on ParentPay to 
book a place.  

Tattenhall  

Art workshops and ice cream farm 

Year 2  

25th-26th September 2023 

 

Llandudno  

Seaside, Zoo, Gold mining  

Year 4 

18th-19th April 2024 

 

London  

Sight seeing and Theatre 

Year 6 

6th-8th March 2024. 

Over the Summer Holidays we 
have lots of exciting HAF Funded 

events taking place. Details to 
follow.  

Pottery Painting  

Gulliver's World  

Blakemere 

Swimming  

Llandudno  

On Friday 23rd June, all      

children from Reception to Year 

6 will eat free. We are having a 

special Build a Burger Day! 



Please note there will be 

no Darnhall Dinkies next 

week due to the hall being 

used for Year 6.   








